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Newsletter 21 – Friday 24th February 2023 
 

 
 
 

Headteacher’s Hello 
We had a tremendous response from the children (and 
yourselves!) to our World Book Day celebrations today, so 
thank you for the support you have given the children with 
the books they chose to read and their outfits. All the 
children were able to stand up in Worship so everyone 
could show off their efforts and then the children met up with 
a member of staff to share the book they had chosen. Prior 
to all the events of today, we had Coral Rumble, an author 
and poet, deliver some very engaging and interactive 
workshops on Tuesday. Our thanks to the School 
Association who kindly funded Coral’s visit. I would like to 
thank Miss Macklearn for all the thought and planning that 
has gone in to our World Book Day celebrations, it’s really 
helped remind the children how stimulating reading can be. 
Apart from Year 5 (who will be involved with some Orange 
Tree workshops later this year), all the other classes will 
have a drama workshop at school on Monday, so even 
more opportunities to be stimulated and inspired! 
 
Year 6 gave us a wonderful Class Assembly on 
Wednesday, sharing their knowledge of the Solar System, 
topped off with some stylish rapping! Thank you to all the 
parents who were able to come along. Year 1 had a busy 
week, with PC Smith visiting them on Monday followed by 
their visit to St Augustine’s on Tuesday. Year 5 had a 
chance to practise their singing ahead of their Singing 
Festival with a visit to Heathfield Juniors on Monday and 
joined up with some other local schools to work on their 
harmonies. 
 
We are temporarily saying “Goodbye” to Mrs Crinall today 
as she leaves to go on maternity leave. We wish her all the 
best for the upcoming arrival of Baby Crinall and will look 
forward to sharing the news with you as soon as we hear 
anything. We have Mrs George teaching Year 5 for the rest 
of the term, she came in and meet up with Mrs Crinall this 
week for a successful handover. 
 

Have a restful weekend. 
 

Mr Corke 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Attendance 
The previous week’s attendance; 

CLASS % 

Friendship 98.15 

Endurance 97.64 

Peace 94.81 

Forgiveness 100 

Reverence 97.41 

Service 93.75 

Justice 98.72 
 

___________________________________________________ 
 

Celebration Worship 
For hard work, great improvement or good behaviour  
 

CLASS  

Friendship Saran 

Endurance Ellery 

Peace Whole Class 

Forgiveness Kameela  

Reverence Isla 

Service Whole Class 

Justice Whole Class 
 

_______________________________________________ 
 

School Trips 
Year 5 - Isle Of Wight 
Tuesday 2nd to Friday 5th May 2023. The full balance is  
was due by 1st  March 2023. The additional fuel surcharge, 
communicated to you via email this week, needs to be paid 
ASAP and no later than the 20th March. Thank you.  
 

Year 6 – Bowles Activity Centre 
Monday 26th June and Friday 30th June 2023. You can 
continue to make instalments via the SCOPAY System. 
The full balance is due today, 3rd   March 2023.  
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Coffee Morning with ADHD Embrace 
Tuesday 7th March 08:45 – 10:00am at Bishop Perrin 
School. Guest speaker Sallie Crook from ADHD Embrace.  
All parents/carers welcome, your child does not need an 
ADHD diagnoses to attend. You may simply be 
experiencing challenges at home or feel anxious about 
your child’s wellbeing. We will cover a range of topics and 
strategies via open conversation, where we can share our 
experiences within our supportive school community. To 
join us, please book a place here to help us with our 
catering needs.   
 

___________________________________________________ 
 

Richmond Parent Carer Forum 
Supporting parents preparing for their child with SEND’s 
move to secondary school.  
 
Friday 10th March 10.00am - 11.00am  
The first event will take the form of a webinar. Jonathan 
Rourke from SENDIASS will be giving a presentation 
followed by a short Q&A.  
 
Tuesday 21st March 10.30am - 12.00pm  
COFFEE MORNING at The Park, Park Road, Teddington, 
TW11 0AB 
This will be more of an informal session where parents will 
have the chance to ask Jonathan any in depth questions 
they have and to share their experiences with other 
parents. Tea, coffee, soft drinks and light snacks will be 
provided, so please come along and share your concerns 
or questions about this important transition.  
 
To book your place on either or both, please email: 
information@richmondpcf.org.uk 
___________________________________________________ 
 

New School Website 
We hope you have had a chance to have a look at the 
new BP website: 
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/  
If you haven’t had a chance, please do give it a visit! 
 

Governors’ Meeting Update 
Governors met for a Full Governing Board meeting on 
Tuesday 7th February. At the meeting they discussed 
both theirs and the school’s ongoing preparations for 
readiness for an Ofsted Inspection. They were delighted 
to hear about the recent visits (at the time) of both Years 5 
and 6 pupils to Saint Philip & James Church. The 
Governors were also please pleased to hear positive 
feedback from the Mrs Lucy James, Safeguarding Link 
Governor, on the school’s processes that are in place to 
keep children safe. The meeting concluded at 8.30pm with 
prayers led by FrDC 
 
___________________________________________________ 
 

NHS Education Wellbeing Service 
Online Webinar for Parents: Supporting Children with 
Common Fears and Worries, Including Exam Stress 
 
This webinar for parents/caregivers of primary school 
aged children will run on three dates: 
20th March 7-8pm 
23rd March 7.30-8.30pm 
24th March 1-2pm 
Pick the date that suits you best and sign up for free via 
Eventbrite: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/primary-parents-nhs-
wellbeing-workshops-682309  
 
Fears and worries during childhood are completely 
normal. At the same time, they can cause stress for 
children and those supporting them. This webinar looks at 
different ways you can: talk with children about their 
worries, support children with fears and worries, 
particularly at exam time and it will provide parents and 
caregivers with key resources.  

 
 

___________________________________________________ 
 

Years 5 & 6 Football Club 
There will be no Year 5 & 6 Football Club on Wednesday 
22nd March but as a replacement for this, there will be one 
on Thursday 30th March instead. 
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 27th February School Police Officer to Y1 

 

28th February 
Y1 to St Augustine’s Church  

Meet the Author - Poetry Workshops 

1st March Y6 Class Assembly at 9AM 

2nd March NEU Strike - Year 4 open, remaining year groups closed 

3rd March World Book Day Celebrations  

6th March Performance for Schools Workshops 
 

7th March 
ADHD Embrace Coffee Morning 08:45 – 10:00  

YR to St Augustine’s Church 

9th March Y6 Viking Day 

16th March School Police Officer to Y6 

17th March Mother’s Day Gift Sale – SA  
 

 
 

21st March 
 
 

 

Y2 London Transport Museum Trip  
packed lunch required 
Y3 British Museum Trip 
packed lunch required 
Y5 at RMT Singing Festival, event runs 11:15 -12:30 

22nd March Y3 Class Assembly at 9AM 

24th March Easter MUFTI - SA 

28th March Y2 to St Augustine’s Church  

30th March Easter End of Term Service at St Augustine’s Church 
 

31st March 
Easter Egg Distribution - SA 

Last day of Term – School closes 1:30pm 

3rd – 14th April Easter Holidays – School Closed 

17th April Children return to school  
 

25th April 
Y6 to St Augustine’s Church  

School Police Officer to Y5 

1st May Bank Holiday – School Closed  

8th May Bank Holliday – School Closed 

If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be 
reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 
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Meet the Author – Coral Rumble  
The whole school was treated to an author visit on Tuesday. Coral Rumble, children’s author and poet, joined us for 
a day full of collaborative poetry workshops. The children entered into each activity with superb enthusiam and 
passion, the joy, laughter and excitiment was clear to see and hear during all of the interactive sessions 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/


5 | P a g e  
Bishop Perrin C of E Primary School is a Nut Free School  info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk 
  https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/  

 
 
 

mailto:info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk
https://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/

